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STAGE 2 EXCURSION - NEXT WEEK

Dear Parents and Carers

We’ve had an enjoyable week here at LPS and although 
the kids have been involved in daily assessment tasks, the 
sounds of happy children are heard throughout the day. 
At present I’m struggling to ascertain where this year has 
gone….did we even have October, maybe I blinked and 
missed it.

KINDERGARTEN 2023

Our orientation process is underway with preschool visits 
and parent/future kinder/teacher meetings complete. 
Today Mrs Smith will be providing the Buddy Mentoring 
program to our Year 4 students to have them fully 
prepared for the job at hand. Without the restrictions 
of COVID, this year the kids will be able to actually meet 
their buddies in person.

STAGE 2 EXCURSION Coffs Adventure Centre

All Year 3 and Year 4 students have ‘opted in’ for the trip 
to Coffs Harbour on Monday and Tuesday of next week. 
This is another return to normal scenario, and the first 
overnight excursion for these children. Mrs Kemp, Mrs 
Price, Mr Cook and Mrs Trompert are just as excited as 
the kids and I’m sure a great time will be had by all. 

NB  Please sign and return the COVID protocols 
requirement by this Friday 4 November. Children need to 
be at school by 7:45am, Monday morning.

STAGE 1 EXCURSION – Edward the Emu

Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2 also have an adventure next 
week, when they head off to Manning Entertainment 
Centre for the live stage performance of Edward the 
Emu. Please ensure all permission notes and money are 
returned by this Friday 4 November.

LEGO LEAGUE TOURNAMENT

Also next Friday, we have 2 teams entered in this 
competition in Port Macquarie. The children have been 
working with Mrs Claes, to develop robotic equipment 
and codes to match the criteria of the tournament. Please 
return attendance permission notes asap.

P&C NEWS

Lamington Drive – 158 orders were received and your 
share of 948 lamingtons will be ready for collection 
by you, this Friday 4 November from 2pm-3pm at the 
hall. Congratulations to the P&C and organisers Gill and 
Belinda, on another great fundraiser. The wonderful 
support from our families have collectively raised $474 
for the children at LPS

Colour Run – We have just over two weeks to go before 
our first Colour Run occurs at LPS. Currently 127 students 
have registered and 75 of them have raised $6594. It 
would be wonderful come Friday 18 November, that our 
total raised goes way beyond our target of $7000.

To put the endeavours of the P&C into perspective, 
just the subsidising of swimming this year equates to 
approximately $3500.

MINOR BUT MAJOR

•	 Pay outstanding fees for extra curricular activities – 
band, dance, excursions

•	 Hats at school every day - with names on them.

•	 Our school uniform is what we wear at school.

•	 Keep an eye on the calendar for events your child is 
involved in.

 Kind regards

Bandanna Day 2022



DATES FOR THE DIARY  
Term 4 2022

Mon 10 Oct - Fri 16 Dec
Mon 7 Nov 
- Tues 8 Nov

Stage 2 Camp Coffs Coast

Fri 11 Nov Remembrance Day
Stage 1 - Edward the Emu
Lego League Tournament

Fri 18 Nov Stage Assemblies
10.30am - Primary
11.40am - Infants

P&C Colour Run

Thurs 24 Nov Kinder 2023 Orientation #1

Tue 29 Nov CHHS Year 7 2023 Orientation

Wed 30 Nov 2023 Captain Speeches

Thurs 1 Dec Kinder 2023 Orientation #2

Wed 7 Dec Presentation Day

Fri 9 Dec Gold Reward Day

Tues 13 Dec Year 6 Formal

Wed 14 Dec Principal Reward Day

Thurs 15 Dec Bronze/Silver Reward Day

Fri 16 Dec Yr 6 Clap Out 2.30pm

Fri 16 Dec Last Day of Term

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We will be holding the School Fun Run’s Crazy Colour Day as a major fundraising event this year on Friday 18th November! 
We’re doing it to raise much needed money for a wish list from all teachers for educational resources. 
 
About the Day  
The Crazy Colour Day is all about Fun! It will be a huge colourful mess and is undoubtably one of the most exciting days on 
our school’s calendar, with everyone’s participation the aim, so please make sure they attend on the day and cheer the 
other kids on!  
 
How Does My Child Fundraise? 
Firstly, go to schoolfunrun.com.au and create a student profile page. Everything to do with your fundraising revolves 
around this page.  
 
Students who raise just $10 will be able to choose a prize! The more they raise, the better their reward – don’t forget to 
check these out in the sponsorship form! We have educated students on the dangers of door knocking without supervision, 
and we encourage you to reiterate this at home. The great thing about online fundraising is that you can share the link to 
your child’s profile with friends and family via email, SMS and Social Media. 
 
Online Fundraising 
The easiest way to help your child raise money is through online fundraising, where students raise an average of $120. On 
top of raising more money, it’s also safer and easier than doorknocking and you don’t have to worry about handling money! 
To start fundraising online, go to your student profile page at schoolfunrun.com.au and share your online fundraising link.  
 
Competition Time 
To get our event off to a flying start, we’re starting our Colour Day with a super easy competition! The class with the most 
online profiles registered by the end of Week 1, Term 4 (Friday 14th October) will win an ice block each!  To help your 
child’s class win, simply create your profile at schoolfunrun.com.au. 
 
Getting Involved 
Not only can you support the school and students with your sponsorship – but you can join in on the fun! We would love 
to welcome parents and family members to attend the Crazy Colour Day. If you would like to volunteer on the day, please 
contact me on the details below.  I can’t wait to see you at our event! 
 
Ordering Prizes – ALL PRIZES MUST BE ORDERED ONLINE 
Please contact your school’s coordinator if this isn’t possible.   
 
Prizes MUST be ordered between the November 18th and November 21st. Simply visit schoolfunrun.com.au to create / log 
into your Profile Page between these dates.  Then click on the ‘CLAIM YOUR PRIZE’ button and follow the prompts. If you 
have any questions, please contact the School Fun Run team on 1800 FUN RUN and they will gladly assist!  

FRIDAY
18 NOVEMBER

GREEN

GARDENS

AND GRASS.

IT’S DONE!



Student Representative Council Fundraiser
National Bandanna Day is CanTeen’s largest fundraiser. 
It is held each year to support young people living with 
cancer. 

The LPS SRC sold bandannas last week to support Canteen. 
120 bandannas were sold, with the SRC raising $600 to 
assist this great cause. This amount was then doubled 
by a double donor, with the school contributing $1200 in 
total .

A huge thanks to everyone who purchased a bandanna 
and for wearing it proudly throughout the week.

A special thanks to the SRC members 
for diligently setting up, promoting 
and selling the bandannas each day.

Great work LPS!

Leigh Carlton




